
PTFA meeting Thursday 3rd November. 

 

Attendees - Aimee, Michelle, Noelyn, Mrs Oldham. 

Agenda – Christmas fair, new chairperson. 

Due to commitments Aimee has stepped away from chair of the PTFA, she will still be involved as 

much as she can. The new chair is now Natalie Bird. 

The Christmas fair will be held on Friday 9th December 2-5pm. We need as many volunteers as 

possible to help set up for the event from 1-2pm. We also need volunteers to help man stalls for the 

school tables, these include Hot dogs & juice, Hot chocolate & reindeer dust, Bottle tombola, 

chocolate tombola, toy tombola, 2nd handbook stall, 2nd hand uniform. If you can volunteer, please 

email aclare@victoriousacademies.org 

We need volunteers for Friday 18th November, Friday 25th November, Friday 2nd December. These 

dates will involve putting raffle tickets on donations, wrapping the gifts from Santa plus the donation 

for the children from the PTFA for Christmas. 

There are 10 stalls available for outside sales, these are priced at £10 each. If you know anyone who 

might be interested in having a stall, please forward them my email to book 

aclare@victoriousacademies.org 

We have some bookings already these are  

• Liberty Aromas – Jane  

• Body Shop - Sarah 

• Cakes – Michelle 

• Doorstep Refillery – Rebecca 

 

The school choir will be performing some songs.  

 Jess who has performed at a few of our Christmas fairs as a singer will also be there and is very 

grateful of being asked again. 

 

If you would like to join the PTFA please contact Aimee on the above email, even if you can’t 

attend a meeting but could spare some time at events, I can add you to the PTFA WhatsApp 

group. As a PTFA we plan events for the children throughout the year, without the PTFA these 

events cannot happen as the school cannot facilitate the time to plan these with staff. 

 

The next meeting is Tuesday 15th November at 4.15pm, it would be great to see as many people 

there as possible. Unfortunately, children cannot attend these meetings. 

 

We need prizes for the raffle if you can donate anything we would be extremely grateful. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read the notes 

Aimee 
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